
From: Devra Harris   
Sent: Friday, March 3, 2023 1:29 PM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: 3/6/23 Mtg.  
 
Dear Councilmembers, 
 
I’ve heard a lot of talk from fellow San Mateo residents that some of you on the Council plan on 
undermining Measure Y, by setting it aside in regards to the General Plan.   
We all had a chance at the ballot box to choose what we wanted for the future of San Mateo AND voters 
approved Measure Y.  
For shame, that you’d even consider using your Council seat to favor your own agenda! Just WHO are 
you representing??? 
I hope what I’ve heard are falsehoods, if not,  it would be despicable if you don’t protect Measure Y!!! 
Honor the outcome of the ballot box and protect Measure Y!!! 
 
Regards, 
Devra Harris  
San Mateo resident  
 
Cc: Patrice Olds 
 
 




